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The	Registries	Stakeholder	Group	(RySG)	provides	the	following	comments	on	the	Proposed	
implementation	of	GNSO	Policy	Development	Process	Recommendations	on	Inter-Registrar	Transfer	
Policy	(IRTP)	Part	D.	

The	RySG	was	well	represented	in	the	PDP	and	the	subsequent	implementation	review	team	that	led	to	
the	recommended	revisions	of	the	TDRP	and	the	Inter-Registrar	Transfer	Policy.		It	is	through	this	
representation	that	the	RySG	fully	supports	the	modifications	highlighted	in	both	policy	documents.	

Best	regards.	


